
 

As a reminder for residents, team members and visitors, we are following requirements from the 
Maryland Department of Health as well as federal and local regulatory bodies regarding COVID and 
infection control guidance. A reminder of our current visitation guidelines are listed below, but the most 
important message to share with you is the change of self-testing availability at The Village at Rockville. 
 
Effective immediately, self-testing at The Village at Rockville is no longer available, due the lack of our 
single-test supply availability. Guests can participate in our visitor testing offered three times weekly by 
our team, or they can bring proof of a negative COVID-19 test with them to their visit. Please see our 
updated information below regarding Health Center visitation guidelines:  

• When Montgomery County is in a high (red) level of COVID-19 transmission (refer to CDC COVID-
19 Integrated County View Site), all visitors, regardless of vaccination status, are asked to provide 
proof of a negative COVID-19 test obtained within 72 hours of entry into the Health Center. 

o Visitor testing is also available three times a week, administered by our team: 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday 9-10:30 a.m. and 3-4:30 p.m. 

Terrace level clinic waiting room 

o For those who cannot make these testing time, you are asked to test at your local 
pharmacy and bring in proof of a negative COVID-19 test taken within 72 hours of your 
visit. 

• Visitors who test positive may not enter the facility. All visitors shall wear a mask (no cloth masks 
allowed) at all times in the Health Center building. 

• If you have recently tested positive for COVID-19, visitors may not visit for a minimum of ten days 
from the positive test date, as long as they are no longer exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19. 

• Visitors need to show proof of negative test to the concierge EACH time they come for a visit. 

• Upon each entry to the Health Center: 

o Visitors must complete the COVID-19 screening, including proof of a negative test taken 
with 72 hours 

o Perform hand hygiene (alcohol-based hand sanitizer acceptable) 

o Put on a fresh mask provided at the front desk of the Health Center. 

• Any visitor who cannot follow masking and social distancing requirements will not be allowed to 
visit. 
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• If you have recently tested positive for COVID-19, visitors may not visit for a minimum of 
ten days from the positive test date, as long as they are no longer exhibiting symptoms 
of COVID-19. 

• Guests can visit anytime throughout the day but may not stay overnight. 

• We encourage a maximum of two visitors in each resident’s room or apartment at a 
time for physical distancing. 

• Visitors are authorized to be in a resident’s room/apartment or in designation visitation 
areas. Visitors may not join in any programming/activities at this time. 

 

Recognizing visitor testing requirements will change based on the COVID-19 transmission rate 

within Montgomery County, current testing requirements will be noted on the Path Forward 

page of our website. Visitors should use this page as a resource to understand the status of 

testing requirements prior to their visit.  

Thank you in advance for your patience, cooperation and preparation as we implement these 

updated visitor testing protocols.  
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